
 
 

 

5th October 2022 

 

Dear parents/carers, 

 

Year 3 will be visiting St James Park on the morning of Monday 17th October to 

learn about hedgehogs, to link with our new reading book 'Hodgeheg'. An eco-

urban ranger will be delivering the workshop to one class at a time and the 

children will be walking there and will be supervised by school staff.  

 

A small payment of £1.40 to cover the cost of the workshop is payable via 

parentmail, under the 'shop' option. We ask that payment is made by Friday 14th 

October. If sufficient money is not collected, we will be unable to run the 

workshop. 

We hope the children enjoy the workshop about hedgehogs and look forward to 

reading 'Hodgeheg by Dick King-Smith'. 

 

 

Kind regards, 

Year 3 team 

 

 


